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From: Gandrtrees@aol.com

Sent: 06 July 2010 11:58

To: Planning and Public protection

Subject: Re: (no subject) TREE NOTIFICATION (MATTHIAS)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green
Attachments: Email TPOC16550.doc

Helio
Please find attached letter for works to trees in Conservation areas.
Many thanks for your attention

Lesley
G & R Tree Surgeons

07/07/2010
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G & R TREE SURGEONS

ARBORICULTURAL SERVICES VAT Registration No: 504616960

49 SUSSEX WAY
COCKFOSTERS

EN4 0BQ

TEL/FAX: 020-8441 9777

Email: gandrtrees@aol.com

Qur Ref 16550
6 July 2010

Conservation & Urban Design
London Borough of Camden
Planning Services

Town Hall, Argyle Street
London WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir

RE: 268 Camden Road, London NW1 9AB

We request your permission to carry out the following tree surgery at the above site, which we believe is
covered by Conservation area
These are as follows:

Rear garden
1 Lime leaning, suppressed by another tree Pollard into main stem

1 Lime Reduce in size and shape by 30%, thin by 10%
1 Lime Lift off roof to clear 2m, reduce in size and shape by 30%, thin by 10%

Yours sincerely

R Kemish
G & R TREE SURGEONS

Richard Kemish Fuily Insured
Arbnet Approved Contractor Tree Surveys - Felling & Surgery
Associate Member of the Arboricultural Association Tree Root Removal - Site Clearance




